
 

Chris Hart 

ESPN Honolulu 

1000 Bishop Street 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

RE: Hawaii Broadcasters Virtual Job Fair Participation, October 30, 2023 

November 6, 2023 

Dear Chris Hart, 

Thank you for participating in the Hawaii Broadcasters Virtual Job Fair the week of October 30, 

2023. Your hiring agent of record was Chris Hart and the stations that participated were 

KKEA/KHKA. 

Please keep this letter for your records. 

Thank you again for participating in the Broadcasters Virtual Job Fair. 

  

Best Regards, 

 

  
Jamie Hartnett 
Executive Director 
Hawaii Association of Broadcasters 
P.O. Box 61562 
Honolulu, HI 96839


